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Münster, 09.01.2023 

Dear parents and guardians of the Hermann School, 

I hope you had a relaxing winter holiday, slipped 
well into the new year 2023 and can now start 
January healthy and well rested! For the coming 
year, I wish you good health and the happy suc-
cess of all your wishes and plans that you have 
made for the calendar year 2023. 
In the past month of December, there was still a 
lot to experience at Hermann School. On Thurs-
day, 15.12.2022 we had our first joint Christmas 
party after 2 years of Corona break. It was a suc-
cessful service in the Holy Spirit Church followed 
by a Christmas party in the individual classes and 
study groups.  
 
The new year is now starting a little more quietly, 
but the first important dates are already waiting: 
 
Today, Monday, 09.01.2023, there will be an un-
scheduled meeting of the school conference re-
garding the filling of the position of head teacher 
as of 01.02.2023. The meeting will start at 19:30 
for all participants in the team room / teachers' 
room of the school. The invitation to this un-
scheduled school conference has already been 
sent to the participants before the holidays. 
 
The possible 2nd counselling session for our 4th 
year will take place on Tuesday, 10.01.2023 (as 
possibly already agreed with the class teachers). 
The class teachers will contact you if further 
counselling is required. 
 
This half-year, the report cards for the 4th school 
year will be handed out on Wednesday, 
18.01.2023. Classes will end on this day for all 
pupils of the Hermann School as scheduled. 
 
The children of the 3rd classes will receive their 
report cards on Friday, 20.01.2023. On this day 
the 1st half of the school year 2022/2023 will also 
end and classes will end at 10:45 am. The tea-
chers will then take over the possible care of your 
children until the start of the OGS.  There will be 
a separate enquiry as to which children are allo-
wed to go home at 10:45.   
 

As of Monday, 23.01.2023, there will be a new 
timetable for the change of term, which will of 
course be sent to you in good time. 
Finally, you will find all the important dates for the 
month of January in the attached table. 
 
We wish you a good start into the new year 2023.  

 
Judith Lüttikhuis (Schulleiterin) 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monthly Letter January 2023 

 

Dates in January 2023 

09.01.2023 

 

 

10.01.2023 

School Conference, 
19:30 Team Room /Tea-
chers' Room 

 

2. counselling appoint-
ments 4th school year 

16.01.2023 ZBK (Certificate Advi-
sory Conference) 

18.01.2023 Report card 

Class 4 

20.01.2023 Report card  

Class 3 

Distribution of learning 
and support recommen-
dations for the 2nd year 
of school attendance 

Classes end: 10:45 a.m. 
- End of half-year 

23.01.2023 Start of the 2nd se-
mester 

Change of timetable 
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